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This year's Motorcycles for Melanie fundraiser took

place on Saturday, September 18th. The event raised

$1,012.34 for the MRA Foundation! We had

beautiful weather and great roads for the ride. Road

Captian RD Albright lead the ride on some great

backroads through Mooresville, Wilber, Monrovia,

Clayton, ending at the Hendricks County American

Legion Post 118 in Danville. Participants enjoyed

smoked pulled pork and chick with all the fixin's

while listening to live music from The Cold Hearts.

We added a silent raffle this year in addition to the

always favorite 50/50 raffle. Scholarship recipient

Kindall T. spoke about how receiving a scholarship

allowed her to participate in Newsies the Musical,

her dream show, and recipient Samuel C. shared his

summer camp experience including a wonderful

acapella version of Winnie the Pooh, a song he

learned at camp. Thank you to all who came out to

support this event.         
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NINJA NOTES
by Rose Cruzan and Kadence Roehm

Make plans to attend All Together

Now: A Global Event Celebrating Local

Theatre Sunday, November 14, 2021, at

2:00 pm at the historic Royal Theater

in Danville. This event will showcase

over 40 young performers from

central Indiana. Tickets are a $5.00

suggested donation per person. All

proceeds from this event will benefit

the MRA Jr, Board Ninja program.

Tickets go on sale on October 16th at

www.givebutter.com/atn.     

WWW.THEMRAFOUNDATION.ORG

Recently, the Ninjas have been busy planning

the upcoming event "All Together Now!".

They have also recently welcomed two new

Jr Board members and inducted roles to all

the participants. Led by Owen Boatright as

their President, they've been preparing for

the upcoming Laser Tag even on Wednesday,

October 20th, and are very excited to begin

planning their winter seasonal events. They

hope to enlist more Ninjas soon and will

continue to work hard on their mission to

provide a safe and inclusive place for youth.   


